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Dear WIC Vendors, 

The NYS WIC Program is seeking input from WIC Vendors to inform our modernization efforts, 
specifically planning for an online shopping pilot.  

Any WIC Vendor interested in offering online shopping to NYS WIC Participants is asked to submit the 
online form at https://nyswicvendors.com/survey/ by April 4th, 2025.  The online form requests the 
store name and the following information for the person in your organization best positioned to discuss 
offering online shopping to NYS WIC Participants: 

• name, title,  
• email address, and 
• telephone number  

If you have any questions, please contact your Vendor Management Agency. 

Thank you, 

NYS WIC Program 
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Title: Requesting Point of Contact from Vendors Interested in Online Shopping 
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